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Oh, Fall…it is beautiful! Your children were very busy last month. They learned about cats, spiders, creatures that 
come out at night and firefighters.  The firemen came to visit us, and we learned that they’re our friends. We finished it 
all up with a fall festival and Trick-or-Treating.  

In Class this Month 
Thanksgiving is just around the corner. During November, your children may learn about turkeys, pilgrims, Indians and 
what makes them thankful. Your teachers will be sending home any important classroom dates, so be looking for their 
calendars and newsletters. 

Registration Packets 
Packets will be coming home soon.  This includes registrations for any siblings who aren’t currently in our program. 

Weather 
With the temperatures getting cooler, please be mindful of the daily weather. The children do go outside one to two 
times a day. Coats are sometimes needed, so please remember to send them with your child. Please write your child’s 
name in their coat so that we’ll know who’s it is if it gets misplaced. If you haven’t sent in warmer clothes for your child 
to keep here at school, now is the time to do this.

DATES TO REMEMBER
	 Sunday, November 3	 Time change––Fall Back.

	 Monday–Tuesday November 4–5	 No part-time school. 

	 Wednesday, November 6	 Brown Day–Wear something brown to school today.	

	 Wednesday November 27	  No part-time school. Academy closing at Noon.

	 Thursday, Friday, November 28, 29	 Closed for Thanksgiving Holiday.

	 Tuesday, December 10	 Academy Christmas Program 6–7:30 pm.

	 Friday–Monday, December 20–January 6	 No part-time 9–1 school. Return January, 2025.	

	 Monday–Friday, December 23–December 27	 Closed for Christmas.

	 Monday, December 30	 Welcome back Full Time – Pajama Day.

	 Tuesday, December 31	 Academy Closing at Noon.

	 Wednesday, January 1, 2025	 Closed for New Years Day.

	 Tuesday, January 7, 2025	 Welcome back Part Time.

DID YOU KNOW?
Turkeys can live to be 10 years old! 

Males are bigger than females  
and the males have a beard!  

It’s very course hair...not feathers!


